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Transportation and storage 

• The standing prices published by most pipelines increased in line with inflation between 
July 2019 and January 2020, as did the actual prices paid by shippers.  

• From July 2018 to January 2020, prices paid on the Port Campbell to Adelaide pipeline 
rose by 61 per cent and the maximum price on the MAPS rose by 17 per cent. The level 
of these increases suggests that competition is not constraining the prices charged by 
the two pipelines. 

• Our examination of negotiations for access to key pipelines highlights one of the risks in 
relying on more gas being able to flow from Queensland into the southern states. That is, 
if a shipper or producer in the north is unable to obtain timely access to key pipelines and 
facilities in order to transport gas to the southern states, the risk of a shortfall in the East 
Coast Gas Market is increased. 
o Between March 2019 and February 2020, a large number of negotiations were 

undertaken between pipeline operators and shippers on key pipelines. In most 
cases, the negotiations were completed within two months, but there were a number 
of cases where negotiations took longer.  

o This can reflect a range of factors, including whether there was any uncontracted 
capacity, the type of service sought by the shipper, and whether any capital works 
were required.  

• There are signs that new contracts and variations may be moving to longer contract 
terms.  
o Between March 2019 and February 2020 a total of 41 new GTAs and variations that 

included a firm forward haul service were executed. Of these, 13 were for terms of 
three years or more, and a further 19 were for terms of more than one year.  

o While this is longer than the contract terms we observed the last time we examined 
this issue, it is considerably shorter than the 10 to 15 year terms that are usually 
required to underwrite a major expansion or development of a new pipeline. 

• The Wallumbilla compression facilities are fully contracted, limiting access to capacity on 
the SWQP between Wallumbilla and Moomba. The southern haul capacity of the MAPS 
is also fully contracted over this period. This lack of uncontracted capacity could pose a 
problem in 2021 if producers in the southern states experience any delays or difficulties 
producing gas from undeveloped 2P reserves and more gas has to flow south. 
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